
Dear	Friends	and	Partners,	
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	support	and	prayers	this	
month.	We	pray	God	blesses	each	of	you	and	anoints	
you	with	His	never-ending	oil.	
	
Satellite	TV	and	Social	Media		
• Alex	and	host	sister	Salwa	had	the	opportunity	to	

speak	about	God’s	love	through	world-wide	
satellite	on	Valentine’s	Day	and	pray	with	Middle	
Eastern	people	living	in	the	USA	and	around	the	
earth	to	give	their	lives	to	Jesus	and	receive	healing.		
	

	
Blessings	in	Our	Family	
• God	has	blessed	us	with	our	

first	granddaughter	Eliana	
who	was	born	just	a	few	
days	before	my	birthday.	Our	
hearts	are	filled	with	joy	and	
love		
	

Worldwide	Prayer	Movement	
• Alex	was	part	of	a	prayer	

Conference	in	LA	for	Arabs	
and	Muslims	all	around	the	world		
	

Missions	Services	
and	Local	Ministry	
• Alex	and	Samia	

had	two	
missions	
services	at	Life	
Center	AG	
Lakewood.	

• Thank	
you	Ps.	Chuck	for	your	
invitation	and	support.	
Many	miracles	of	
healing	happened.	David	

was	healed	from	carpal	tunnel	and	
shoulder	pain.	Others	were	healed	from	
arthritis	and	chronic	fatigue.	All	were	filled	
with	the	Holy	Spirit	and	wonders.		

• Alex	and	Samia	had	the	opportunity	to	
share	their	missions	with	Region	8	pastors	
of	SoCal	and	receive	prayers.		
	
Prayer	Request	

• Please	pray	for	
our	next	Arabic	
and	Muslim	
outreach	in	San	
Francisco,	CA	
3/1/19	and	in	the	Holy	Land	the	last	week	of	
May.	Please	pray	we	receive	the	required	funds.	
Thank	you!	

• You	can	send	your	tax-deductible	gift	to	the	
Gospel	to	All	People	via:		
• Mail:	P.O.	Box	7581,	Norco,	CA	92860		
• Our	AGUSM	#	2620623.		
• Credit	card	or	PayPal	on	our	website.		
• Cash	app	to	$AlexGtop	
• Venmo	to	@Alex-Hanna-8.		

Your	prayers	and	support	are	imperative	to	
helping	us	reach	the	Arab	world.	Thank	you	for	
your	continued	partnership.	Also,	please	feel	
free	to	contact	us	for	any	prayer	requests	via	
telephone	(580-284-5064),	website	
(alexhannaministries.com),	or	email	
(minister7152@gmail.com).	Thank	you!	
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